
March 31, 1967 

a 

Mrs. Laura Berkowtiz 
Torah Umesorah 
156 Fifth Ave. 
New Y,rk, N. Y. 10010 

Dear Mrs. Berkowitz: 

Enclosed please find the corrected galleys of my article for 

Jewish Parent. 

I hope you will keep in mind my request for about 100 reprints 

or more if possible. 

Normally, I prefer my rabbinic title to my academic one. How- 

ever, if I am introduced to readers only as a faculty member 

at Yeshiva University, I prefer that I be called Rabbi Lamm; 

and conversely, if I am introduced only as occupying a pulpit, 

then I prefer the title Dr. Norman Lamm. Since you have chosen 

to give my synagogue affiliation, I prefer the title Dr. 

Sincerely yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 
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